
31 Riley Street MCCRAE VICTORIA 3938

From: Roads And Drainage <"/o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=fcf8a7e3356449bf92b26ce71b96a9b7-b2acaf95-dc">
To: support@sew.com.au
Bcc: Roads And Drainage <roadsanddrainage@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, Saifon Love <saifon.love@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Fri, 12 Jul 2024 11:58:59 +1000

Good afternoon Customer Service Team

Mornington Peninsula Council has received a case regarding a sunken hole on the nature strip.

On our system Council does not have any assets on this road. In the picture provided below our system shows that there is a SEW pipe located in the area.

SR: 2024-052463
“Customer called to report that there is a sunken down hole that has appeared in his nature strip at 31 Riley street McCrea.
He has requested that someone come out and inspect this hole and conduct any maintenance necessary. He suggested that the hole needed to be filled in with soil and then some grass seed.
Could you please attend to inspect this. Thanks very much”

Can you please investigate the customers concerns?
 

Kind Regards

Sai
 

 
SAI LOVE | Business Support Officer - Roads & Drainage
Email: roadsanddrainage@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1000
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 90 Besgrove Street, Rosebud VIC 3939
Follow us on social media!

Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.
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